Je encourage you
1) Online through Tithe.ly | )
scan the QR code) h
2) Offering plates passed during the s«
3) Drop off your envelopes at the
church during office hours

4) Place it in the mail slot outside
5) Mail to 290 Saint George St
Moncton, NB E1C1W5S

NussesyaAVolunteess

This Week: Jessica & Bethany/Eleanor
Next Week: Kyla & Beth
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SundaysMoenings ChukchiEventsi&FANNoOuNCements

Rev. Mike Trites brings the message “God My Father!”
from John 16:1-3; 17:20-26

Jr. Church for grades K-5 will be dismissed during the
service. Children in Nursery can be brought down at any-
time.

Stop by the gym between 10-10:30am for coffee or tea!

Sunday Small Groups for ages 5 to adult at 9:15am.

WeeldyaVieerings

Devotional & Prayer — Wednesdays at 1:30pm in the
parlour

Prayer Group — Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the parlour

Youth Group (Grades 6-12) - Fridays from 6:30-8:15pm

Bible Study — 12-week study based on John Stott’s
guide called "Ephesians: Building a Community in Christ."
Monday nights starting Jan 22nd at 7-8:30pm here at the

church.

NEW TO HIGHFIELD?

Fill out the orange Connect Card in front of you & drop it off at
the Connect Desk in the Worship Centre

2023 Tax Receipts are now available to be picked up in the
parlour.

The Darrell & Laura Lee Bustin WMS group will meet in the

parlour at 1:30pm on Tuesday, Feb 13. We will have the Great
Canadian Bible Study. Also we will be collecting for the Tidings
($20).

Young at Heart (50+) Valentine Brunch: Reminder to those
who signed up that the brunch is this coming Thurs, Feb 15th
in the gym at 11am.

We’re cleaning the kitchen! On February 17th at 10am, a
team will be working on cleaning and tidying the kitchen in the
gym. Anyone is welcome to come and help. It would be greatly
appreciated!

Annual Meeting & Potluck—Following the service on Feb
25th, there will be a potluck in the gym before the Annual
Meeting. More details about the potluck to come.

We are making plans to celebrate the ministry that Pastor
Gary & Debbie have had over the years and we would like
you to be involved! We would like to put together an encour-
agement book of Highfield ministry memories for them. Please
submit your positive messages, stories, and notes of encour-
agement to the office by February 25th. They can be handwrit-
ten or sent via email to highfield@highfieldbaptist.org
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March 2nd 2-4pm
Bring your favourite game.
If you are able, please bring
some cookies or cupcakes too!




